
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

OCToBER 2021 
10/1/21 
    No school 

    Charleston Wrap Fundraiser Begins 
 

10/5/21 
    Fall Dry Creek Academy Starts 
 

10/7/21 
    Fall pictures 
 

10/8/21 
    No school 
 

10/11/21 
    5th Grade Rural Safety Education day 
 

10/14/21 
    PTO Meeting - 10:00 a.m. in the Osmond Library.  A    

    zoom link will be available upon request. All    

    interested parents are invited. 
 

10/15/21 
    No school 
 

10/27/21 
    Last Day of Fall Dry Creek Academy 
 

10/24/21 – 10/28/21 
    Red Ribbon Week 
 

10/28/21 
    Red Ribbon Week Dress Up day ( please see info    

    regarding costume guidelines) 
 

10/29/21 
    No School 
 

10/31/21 
    Charleston Wrap Fundraiser ENDS 
   HAPPY HALLoWEEN 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
   Osmond Elementary 

	
	

Daniel	Barnes,	Principal	
Phone	–	307-885-9457	
Fax	–	307-886-5789	

www.osmond.lcsd2.org	

 

What is Title 1? 
 

At	Osmond	Elementary	we	have	a	
school-wide	Title	1	program.	Schools	
qualify	for	Title	1	services	based	on	the	
percentage	of	enrolled	students	in	
economic	need.	This	qualification	is	
based	on	the	number	of	students	in	the	
free	and	reduced-price	lunch	program.	
	

Any	student	enrolled	at	Osmond,	who	
needs	extra	academic	help,	is	eligible	for	
assistance.	All	students	at	Osmond	
complete	a	universal	screener	in	reading	
three	times	per	year.	These	test	results	
along	with	teacher	recommendations	are	
used	to	identify	students	needing	
supplemental	instruction.	
	

Here	at	Osmond	Elementary,	we	use	the	
majority	of	our	funds	for	our	Title	1	
Paraprofessional	team.	With	this	team,	
we	are	able	to	offer	small	instructional	
groups	to	meet	the	needs	of	our	
students.		
	

 

Calling all Veterans	
	
Please	help	us	update	our	list	of	area	Veterans!	Osmond	Elementary	has	a	
tradition	of	honoring	those	who	have	served	our	country.	In	order	to	do	so,	
we	keep	a	list	of	local	Veterans.	Keeping	this	list	current	is	a	challenge.	We	
are	asking	for	your	help	in	our	effort.	Please	call	the	office	at	307-885-9457	

or	send	an	email	to	Lyndi	Nield	at	lyndi.nield@lcsd2.org	if	you	know	
someone	we	need	to	include.	Thank	you!	

	

	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
	
	

 

  
 
 
 
   

  WHAT: School Picture Day 
  WHERE: Osmond Elementary 
  WHEN: Thursday Oct 7th, 2021 
 

 

Flyers have been sent home with 
students and can be returned the 

day of pictures.  You are also welcome 
to go online and pay/order at 

bellphoto.com and use the prepay 
code:  OSMONDES221 

 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 

We are excited to announce the start of our fundraiser this year!   
Based on feedback, we have shaken things up a bit and brought  

        back Charleston Wrap to help with our fundraising efforts. 
 

        
 

 
 
 
 

Through this fundraiser students will be raising money to pay for several activities, 
including our winter ski trips.  We ask that each student sell at least $50 worth of 
items in order to have their lift tickets and rentals paid for.  If your family would 
prefer to not participate in the fundraiser, you can send $50 to the school in the 
form of cash or check.  Either way, we are thrilled to be planning these activities 
that encourage our approach to educate the whole child.   

 
 

           Please note that fundraiser packets went home with your students 
today, as the sales window tomorrow Friday October 1st.  We ask that you please 
take a few minutes and read through the information sheets in the packet, as 
that will help answer many of the questions you may have.   
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 																																																							
This year we are excited to join countless schools across the country in celebrating Red Ribbon Week! 

Red Ribbon Week is the nation’s oldest and largest drug prevention awareness program. During this week, we will be 
promoting healthy, positive choices that encourage our youth to be drug-free.  
 
To celebrate, we have several activities planned the week of October 24 - 28. Our culminating activity will be on Thursday, 
October 28 when students are encouraged to dress up as someone or something that is a symbol of positivity, courage, 
bravery, wisdom, and kindness.  (see below for additional guidelines for costumes). 	
  
We are looking forward to this week as a time to focus on the positive outcomes of healthy choices that are good for our 
bodies, minds, and hearts! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	

Cougar	Chronicle	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																						October	2021	

 

Costume Guidelines: 
 

If your child chooses to come to school in costume on October 28, please note the following: 
 

YES, COSTUMES MUST: 
•      Connect to the theme – someone or something that is a symbol of positivity, courage,  

bravery, wisdom, or kindness. 
•      Follow the school dress code 
•      Allow students to function normally in daily classroom procedures 
•      Be arranged at home   

  

NO, COSTUMES MAY NOT: 
•      Include masks, weapons, or inflatable costumes 
•      Be arranged or prepared in school bathrooms or classrooms  

 

 

We are giving away a Skyview Lanes  
“Family Special”Night on our social media pages! 

2 medium 1-topping pizzas, 1 pitcher of pop & 1 game of bowling and shoes 
(immediate family only, up to 5 people) 

 

To enter do the following: 
- Make sure you like our Osmond Elementary facebook 
            page & then like the giveaway post. 
- Make sure you are following our osmondelementary page  
           on Instagram, then like the giveaway post. 

 

-      -      -      -      -      -      -      - 
 

 

You will get one entry for the Facebook page & post likes and one entry for the 
Instagram follow & like, giving you two chances to win!  Good luck to everyone! 

  

 

We are on Social Media! 
For reminders and updates find us at: 

 
 
 
 
 

osmondelementary on Instagram  
Osmond  Elementary on Facebook 

 


